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Mrs Bowyer’s Blog01
Dear parents, carers and children,

This week's newsletter has a focus on keeping safe, a key part of our RPS 

Way.  You may have noticed the works taking place at the front of school 

this week – we have been installing a new secure entry system.  Thank you 

for bearing with us while this installed.  To speak to the school office, all 

visitors, including parents and carers will now need to use the intercom 

system by the front entrance.  Once the office have responded, don't forget 

to stand back as the doors still open outwards!

Sadly, we have received some concerning reports this week regarding the 

use of E-Scooters on the way to and from school.  The use of e-scooters is 

currently illegal and they should not be used on paths or roads. This means 

that they cannot be used on the school site. We would encourage parents 

who choose to use an e-scooter to consider the current law and most 

importantly the safety of both children and adults using the paths and roads 

around school.

Cycling and scooting on non-powered scooters are great ways to travel to 

school. With the completion of the works to the front of school, our secure 

bike storage area will be back to being fully open.  Don't forget that if your 

child is cycling or scooting to school they should wear a cycle helmet.

Best wishes and stay safe, Mrs Bowyer



School Calendar02
Explore Cafes

This term, our Celebration cafes are 

being replaced with our Explore 

Cafes. This is your chance to join your 

child and explore part of our foundation 

curriculum. You might be joining them to 

carry out a science experiment, to create 

a piece of artwork or to design a product 

in design & technology.

Come and join us for tea/coffee and a 

cake and learn more about what your 

child is learning in school this term. All 

resources will be provided and no 

previous experience is needed!

Save the date now!

Year 2 – Friday 26th May

Year 5 – Friday 9th June

Year 3 – Friday 16th une

Year 4 – Friday 23rd June

EYFS – Friday 30th June

Monday​​ Tuesday​​ Wednesday​​ Thursday​​ Friday​​
​​22 May 23 May ​​24-May​ 25 May 26 May

Year 2 Explore Café

End of Half Term –

School closes at 3pm

29 May​ 30 May​ 31 May​ I June​ 2 June

Half Term

5 June ​ 6 June 7 June 8 June 9 June

Year 6 Trip to 
Tallington

Year 5 – Explore 

Cafe​

12 June 13 June 14 June 15 June 16 June

Year 3 –

Explore Cafe

19 June 20 June 21 June 22 June 23 June

Year 4 –

Explore Cafe



The RPS Way – Being Safe03
A reminder from last week that there are lots of people in school that 

children can talk to if they are worried or concerned..Who can parents and carers talk to ?

Staff are always available at the start and end of the 
school day. If you have a concern about your child, 

the first point of call should the be the class 
teacher. Appointments can be made through the 

school office. You can also speak to Mrs Ryder and 
Mrs Mac about any concerns you have regarding 

your child.



This week, our being safe stars are 

those children who don't only act 

safely themselves, but help others to 

do the same.

Red Kites: Aurora

Yellowbill Kites: Olivia

Goshawks: All the children.

Sparrowhawks: All the children.

Spotted Kestrels: Anya

Golden Kestrels: Ava

Eastern Ospreys:

Western Ospreys: Natalia Z

Merlin Falcons: Arya

Peregrine Falcons: Alyosha

Sea Eagles: Stefan

Martial Eagles: Alexander

04 Our RPS Stars – Being Safe

Class of the Week

This week's classes of the week are our 

Sparrowhawks and Goshawks – well done 

for working so hard and with such resilience 

this week!



Congratulations this 

week to Peregrine 

Falcons and Western 

Ospreys – what 

amazing scores!

So, we are still just inside 

the top 10 and still one play 

above Nova. However, 

Longthorpe are now 3rd. 

Come on 

Ravensthorpe! We need to 

work together to move up 

that leaderboard next 

week!



Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Daisy-Mae

9

Tyler

9

Khloe

6

Muhammad

11

Ruben N

5
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